
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD

ADDRESS REPLY TO

CO CG Radio Station Miami
P.Q. lox 287 So. Miami, Fla.

REFER TO FILE

Mr Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport
Pennsylvania.

Dear Sir:

7 November, 1947.

We are very proud here at the CO Radio Station Miami-NMA to
receive a letter such as yours, our confidence and pride in the output
of our equipment is verified and renewed.

After checking our radio logs I find that you have a perfect
copy of the Hurricane warnings broadcast at those times, the Notice to
Mariners were perfect copies also.

We were fortunate enough to escape the full force of the hurricane
here, tho we were fully prepared for it, all windows boarded up and
equipment

We use a Collins transmitter with a:::proximately 2 KW output on
A 3 for our broadcasts on phone

Thank you again for your very interesting letter.

Sincerely

j lis

. H. KEARNS CAE USCG
Commanding Officer


